SPI: Board Resolution 
On 28 July 2020, SPI Joint Stock Company announced the Decision No. 26- QD/ HDQT/ 2020 of Board of Directors on selecting an audit company for semi-annual financial statement and financial statement of 2020 of the Company as follows:

Article 1: Approve selecting Southern Auditing & Accounting Financial Consulting Services Company Limited (AASCS) as the Audit Company reviewing the semi-annual financial statement (of the first 6 months of 2020) and auditing the financial statement of fiscal year ended on 31 Dec 2020 of SPI Joint Stock Company;
Article 2: Assign Board of Managers to negotiate and sign an audit contract with Southern Auditing & Accounting Financial Consulting Services Company Limited (AASCS);

Article 3: This Board Decision is valid from the date of signature. Board of Directors, Board of General Managers and subordinate units of SPI Joint Stock Company are responsible for the implementation of this Board Decision.

